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                                                                              16th June 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am sure that you have all seen on the news that the government have abandoned their plans for all children to 

return to school this term. New guidance does give schools the flexibility to bring more children back if they can, 

however, as limits on class sizes and the need for social distancing measures have not changed we do not have the 

physical space or staff to take any more children at this time.  

 

I know that this is very disappointing for all of the children who are not yet back in school. We are particularly 

conscious that our Y5 children will not be returning to us as they are moving on to middle school.  We are, therefore, 

working very hard to arrange a ‘socially distanced’ leavers’ event in order to say ‘goodbye’ to them. 

 

We are very much hoping that we will be able to see the rest of our children in September and as soon as we are 

given further guidance from the government we will be in touch. 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support in these difficult times. 

 
With best wishes 
 
 
Maggie 
 
 
 


